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27 November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 

UPDATE: Year 6 Residential - PGL Caythorpe 

 

We wanted to write to you with an update on where we stand with the Year 6 Residential, which is 
due to take place next June. 
 
With the current Covid-19 situation, there are many uncertainties remaining, and we are not currently 
able to confirm whether the trip will take place at this time. 
 
We are monitoring the situation and will make a firm decision, regarding the trip based on government 
guidance next year. If you do have any outstanding money to pay, can we kindly ask you to refrain 
from paying any further monies until a decision is made. 
 
In the unfortunate event that the trip has to be cancelled, we will advise you about refund 
arrangements at the time.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and patience, please contact the school office if you have any 
queries.  
 
 

Yours sincerely  
  

 
 

Mrs J Andrews 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 


